
KOTZEBUE SHORE AVENUE PROJECT 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
The week of June 28, 2010 

 

Weekly updates will be provided to the public as construction progresses on Shore Avenue. All updates will provide information 
regarding Construction Schedule, Work Zone Locations, Traffic Control Measures and Public Safety & General Notices. 

Please see map below for this week’s active work zones. 

 
 

Construction of Shore Avenue 
Our busy season is upon us. AIC has added a second shift to the pile installation and steam thaw crews. 
As the work progresses additional second shift crewmen will be added. Work will progress around the 
clock until mid September. The installation of the steel sheet pile at Vista #1 is underway. Construction of 
the gravel pad for Vista #2 will be complete this week. Excavation activities are in progress from Tundra 
Way to the Crowley Dock. An archaeologist is monitoring all excavations for artifacts. Please remove all 
boats, vehicles and personal possessions from the construction area. A core drill will be working along 
the project wall line to identify subsurface conditions. The first material barges are expected to be off-
loaded on Shore Avenue starting July 7th. Your continued patience and cooperation is greatly 
appreciated. 

 
Schedule 

Project activities this week will include: 
• Material hauling and staging from the project yard and DCI & KIC’s yards  to Vista #1 & #2 
• Excavation of the road surface and storm drain locations. 
• Ground thawing at Vista #2 and Pile driving at Vista #1. 

 
Notices and Traffic Control 

Shore Avenue is open from Lake Street to the Bayside. A full road closure from the Bayside to Tundra 
Way will continue all week for the construction of Vista #1. To complete the first phase of the road 
excavation this week, road closures are planned from Tundra Way (at the Hotel) to Crowley Dock all 
week long. These will be small localized areas and as short term as possible. As the excavation work 
progresses towards Crowley, access will be restricted. Please access the businesses and homes from 
the back whenever possible. As we close the area at the Eskimo Building, pedestrian access to the front 
of the building will be maintained. Heavy equipment will be working in very confined areas. Please help 
us, help you to be safe and obey all signs and flaggers. 

 
 

Questions, Comments or Concerns?  
Please contact: Kelsi Ivanoff 

442-4282 
kelsi.ivanoff@aicllc.com 

Construction Safety Tips 
 Read & obey all project signs 
 Avoid active Work Zones 
 Stay positive & patient! 


